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Thank you for this opportunity to testify.  As a faith organization we are concerned 

that another bill has been put forth to push for small nuclear reactors.  Presently, we 

humans have not found a way to contain nuclear waste.   You are all well aware how 

long it takes these multiple  componants in the waste to deterioate to a point where 

they will not cause damage to the environment and to humans/life.  Please stop this 

before it starts.  We do not need to spend any money on a situation that is not viable 

in any way.  Please for all co ncerned, we can spend money on real energy sources, 

like wind and solar.  We can do that in a much more timely fashion, and significantly 

less money, than small nuclear reactors.  

   

Thank you.   Sue Craig President of Oregon Unitarian Universalist Voices for Justice. 


